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Lisa Driscoll

From: Celia Salazar <csalazar1953@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:52 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Appeal to the Measure X Committee

Dear Lisa, 
 

CRIME IN DB.  
We have all realized that crime is up in DB and we are frustrated as much of it goes unsolved due to lack of 
resources. There is an opportunity to have more resources available to help us right here in DB. Measure X 
was passed last year and will give Contra Costa County an addition $81,000,000 per year for fire, safety and 
medical purposes. After several discussions with CC Sheriff’s office our best bet to have more help in DB is to 
send a letter to the Measure X committee. HENCE, this email. 
 

Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Discovery Bay and Contra Costa County the best 
they can. Unfortunately, with the limited manpower and resources, many of our crimes and concerns do not 
yield criminal arrests and therefore these crimes continue. I support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to 
acquire the much-needed resources to improve their staffing, reduce response times and investigate the crimes 
that occur and hopefully arrest the bad elements in our towns. The citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit 
from the requested Sheriff Department "Service" upgrades. Please make sure they have sufficient funds to 
keep us and our properties safe.  
 
Thank you. 
 
  
 
Celia Salazar 
Yellowstone Circle, Discovery Bay 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   


